

Hydesville Elementary School District

3050 Johnson Rd. • Hydesville, CA • 95547-0551

2020-2021 School Reopening Information

8/11/2020

Hello Wildcat Families,

At the August 10th regular board meeting, the governing board of Hydesville Elementary School District voted to start the 2020/21 school year with a distance learning model. This difficult decision was based on many factors, including protecting the health and safety of students, staff and the community of Hydesville Elementary.

The school year is scheduled to begin on August 31st. We will be sending out much more information on the start of school and what distance learning will look like over the next couple of weeks. Please check the school website and Facebook page for updates. We will also be sending out surveys. Please help us by completing these surveys as you receive them, as we will be using this information to guide our programs, food service, technology and work to assist families in alleviating internet connectivity issues.

We understand that this is a difficult situation. We would like to thank all of our families for helping us to meet your child's educational needs.

Kevin Trone

Superintendent/Principal

Kevin Trone

Hydesville Elementary School District